
 
PUBLIC PURCHASING ASSOCIATION OF CONNECTICUT      ……….    JOIN US 

 
Membership 

 
 
Membership in the Association is 
open to persons who are 
employed by governmental, 
quasi-governmental or non profit 
agencies or subdivisions thereof, 
and whose duties in whole or in 
part consist of purchasing 
supplies, materials or services, or 
in duties related thereto. 
 
There are multiple levels of 
membership: yearly fee is $30.00 
for the first member, $25.00 for 
the second member, $15.00 for 
each additional member or 
Enhanced Member for $130.00 
which includes membership and 
(4) meetings. 
 
Contact Jack Pieper, Treasurer 
and be our guest at the next 
meeting. 
 

MEETINGS 
 

Meetings are scheduled four 
times each year and are an 

excellent opportunity to meet with 
other Purchasing Professionals 

who share your challenges.  

 
 

Advisories  
 

Information, when available, is 
shared among the membership 
advising of successful projects by 
the State, cities or towns including 
pertinent new state and federal 
legislation and regulations. 
At each of our meetings, guest 
speakers, present topics that keep 
each of us well informed as to new 
products, technologies, services 
and supplies. 
 
 
Info-Share 

 
 
As a member of a professional 
association where fellow members 
are involved with the same 
problems and situations, you will 
find them eager to help in many 
ways by sharing information and 
methodologies used to reach 
solutions.  It may very well be that 
you do not have to reinvent the 
wheel because one of your 
associates has already done 
it…just ask! 

Certification 
 

 
Guidance and assistance is 
available in obtaining certification 
as a Professional Public Buyer 
(CPPB), Purchasing Manager 
(C.P.M.) and Purchasing Officer 
(C.P.P.O.) 
Our professional Development 
Committee can assist you in this 
endeavor and additional 
assistance is available through 
the National Institute of 
Governmental Purchasing 
(NIGP). 
 

We Hope You Will  
Join Us ! 

 
NIGP 

 
 

PPAC is a member association of 
NIGP, the National Institute of 
Governmental Purchasing Inc. 
and is listed as Chapter 71.  This 
membership entitles our 
members to participate in the 
activities of the Institute. 
It is just one more reason for you 
to consider joining us. 



For additional information we invite 
you to visit our web site at 
www.ppac.us or contact any of 
our executive committee members 
listed here.   
 
To become a member, and we hope you 
do, please visit our website to register.   
 
Membership dues and meeting fee 
payments should be mailed to: 
 
 
 
 
 
Public Purchasing Association 
of Connecticut (P.P.A.C.) 
c/o Jack Pieper, 
Treasurer  
City Hall 
27 West Main St. 
New Britain, CT  06051 
Phone: (860) 826-3402 
Fax: (860) 612-4204 
 
Email address:  
jpieper@newbritainct.gov 
 

 
Executive Committee: 

 
 President 

Michelle Knockwood, CPPB 
Town of North Branford 

203-484-6005 
purchasingassistant@townofnorthbranfordct.com 

 
 Vice President 

Jerry Gay, CPPB 
Town of Ridgefield 

203-431-2720 
purchasing@ridgefieldct.org 

 
 Secretary 

Maureen Barton 
Capitol Region Council of 

Governments 
860-522-2217 
mbarton@crcog.org 

 
                 Treasurer 

Jack Pieper 
City of New Britain 

860-826-3402 
jpieper@newbritainct.gov 

 

Past President 
Sal Amadeo, CPPO, CPPB 

Town of Wallingford 
203-294-2115 

samadeo@sbcglobal.net 
 

Serving Procurement Professionals from 
All New England Communities, State 

Agencies and Non-Profit Organizations 
 

 

  

 
Serving the Professional 
Procurement Community  

 
Sharing Knowledge 

 
Sharing Experience  

 
Sharing Success 

 
Sharing Friendships 

 
 

 
WWW.PPAC.US 

 

 
National Institute of Governmental Purchasing 
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